Dear Parents/Carers, 
Anti-Bullying Week 2018 takes place during the week beginning 12th November. The theme this year is ‘Choose Respect’ over bullying. Following a consultation with over 800 children, teachers and members of the Anti-Bullying Alliance, it emerged that a top priority was showing that bullying is a behaviour choice, and that children and young people can set a positive example by opting to respect each other at school, in their homes and communities, and online. Here at Wallsend Jubilee we would like to continue to promote the idea of ‘respect’ over bullying. 
On Thursday 15th November Anti-bullying activities will be taking place in each class across the school. Children will have the opportunity to learn more through a whole school assembly, debates, watching videos, drama, producing art and written work. 
If you would like to find out more about this year’s theme we will be holding an information session at 9.00am on Thursday 15th November in the main hall. There will be an opportunity for you to find out more about what constitutes bullying and  our Anti-bullying activities (including for KS2 cyber bullying), which the children will be involved in. You may also like to find out more on the following websites.  www.antibullyingalliance.org.uk and www.kidscape.org.uk . 
Mrs Tait /Mrs Williamson
